
Ash Wednesday Eucharist Service 

Wednesday, March 1rd 2017 

CANCELLED 

 

Unfortunately due to inclement 

weather resulting in dangerous road 

conditions we are cancelling the Ash 

Wednesday Eucharist Service for 

Wednesday, March 1rd 2017. 

 

We are very sorry for any 

inconvenience. 

 

Our prayers are with all, to be safe 

and warm during this storm and 

always. 



God Bless 

 


